
CITY OF KYLE 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING/EVENT: 

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551 , V.T.C.A. , Government Code , notice is hereby given 
of a possible quorum of the Kyle City Council at the: 

Allied Services of Kyle Prayer Luncheon 
December 4th, 2018 11:00 am - 12:30 pm 

Kyle City Hall, 100 W. Center Street, Kyle, TX 78640 

This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, in the event that 
the number of City Council members present at the event makes the Act applicable. 

This notice was posted on the 281h day of November, 2018, prior to 5:00 p.m. 


